
March 6th, 1911.

Bear Miss Hughes,

Vfe are having a meeting of the/Employeea of the

General Post Office on March 22nd, 5.30-7.ii0 p.m. We are

expecting about 100 people, and there will probably be present 

several members of the Executive Goraxnittoe and some of the Hon.

Secretaries of the branches. I am writing to ask, whether,

if you are disengaged for that day you will come and recite 

at the meeting. We are cot able to offer a fee but would 

of course pay expenses. The meeting is not a long one so 

that the only time at your disposal will be from five to ten 

minutes. I do not know whether you would care to come, 

would be a great pleasure if you think it worth while.

Yours truly,


